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I am writing to express my strong support for making the moratorium on medium and large hog farm
factories in the Buffalo Rivers water shed into a permanent ban.  We have seen the problems that such
an operation can cause and the river is one of our most precious resources.  Please make this into a
permanent ban and consider also banning them from other watersheds, such as the Illinois and White
rivers.  Clean water is necessary for life and it is becoming scarcer and scarcer.  Thank you for your
attention.  Annee Littell, 517 E. Johnson St., Fayetteville AR. 72701
Sent from my iPad

mailto:anneelittell@yahoo.com
mailto:Reg-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

